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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the National Multiple Sclerosis Society, New Jersey Metro Chapter, I would like to thank you
for your generous gift of $100.00 to support Ms. Cynthia Frazier and our 2017 Walk MS: Lake Como. Your
gift will make a difference in the lives of those touched by MS.

Funds raised by this event support MS research, provide critical services to families affected by MS, offer
educational programs for health care professionals, and further advocacy efforts on behalf of people with
MS. From the moment of diagnosis, throughout life with MS, the goal of the National MS Society is to
enhance independence and help individuals with MS live their best lives.

The National MS Society funds more research than any other multiple sclerosis organization in the world.
This past year alone, over $48 million was invested to fund over 380 new and ongoing MS reseatch projects
as patt of its international effort to move research forward to stop the progression, restore what’s been lost
and end MS forever. Each of the FDA-approved therapies for MS were developed using findings from basic
science research funded by the Society.

This important and necessaty work would not be possible without the support of friends like you. Thank you
for joining the movement to ereate a world free of MSS.

With warm appreciation,

A/W S

Lisa Gallipoli
President

The full amount of your gift is deductible for federal income tax: purposes to the extent required by law; no goods or services were
provided.
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